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November 13, 2020 

Dear WESD Families and Staff, 

Once again, I want to express my appreciation for your patience and support during these unprecedented times. 

None of us has ever lived through a health crisis such as this, yet everyone is committed to putting in extra 

effort to ensure that our students and families have what they need. I am truly grateful. 

This communication contains the following information: 

 County Metrics for November 12 and Possible Change in Learning Model; 
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Current, active cases are posted on our COVID-19 dashboard. This dashboard is intended to provide WESD 
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